
I am reaching out to inform you that myself as well as all of my friends in family are in full 
support of a wolf season in MN.  

 

We see more wolves on our trail cameras than we do deer, grouse, moose, and other 
wildlife.  

 

Our family uses our natural resources as much as possible to live off the land. We have 
continued to see a decline in the food sources we rely on. We do not buy meat unless it’s 
absolutely necessary. This year unfortunately, our freezers are empty.  

 

I ask you to do everything in your power to let the hunters manage the wolves. The 
population of wolves the DNR tells the public is not even close to the actual number.  

 

You should not be able to see a wolf every time you go for a drive or spend time in the 
woods. But it is becoming more and more common.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Tyler Lighter 

 


